DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
UNITED STATES ARMY MEMORIAL AFFAIRS ACTIVITY, EUROPE
APO NEW YORK 09757

AERAF-Cdr 9 May 1978

SUBJECT: Letter of Transmittal

Director

Personal Affairs Directorate
ATTIN: DAAG-PED {Mr. Helgesen)
Forrestal Building

1000 Independence Ave., S.W.
Washington, D.C. 20314

1. Forwarded herewith for your review are original processing documents
and narrative of the Supervisory Mortuary Officer/ID concerning the
following remains

Unknown X-9443, S § R #5127

2. Laboratory photographs and other related documents were forwarded to
you under a separate letter of transmittal dated 2 March 1978.

3. These remains can not be associated with any specific American
casualties still MIA from WW II. It is therefore recommended they be
designated as Unknown American WW II soldier X-9443 and interred in the
Ardennes American cemetery, Neuville-en-Condroz, Belgium with full
military honors.

1 Incl MICHAEL P. WILLSON
as CPT, QMC
Commanding




